
   

 
 

PUBLIC RIGHTS OF WAY 
CONSULTATION 

 

Bath and North East Somerset Council are proposing to 
make alterations to the Public Rights of Way network at the 

south of Keynsham 
 

Bath and North East Somerset Council are consulting on a proposal to 
widen and upgrade a public footpath to a public bridleway. The route 
runs from a junction with Newlands Road at Point A on Plan 1 in 
a generally southerly direction for approximately 175 metres to a junction 
with a new estate road at Point D; this route is shown by a broken green 
line on Plan 1. The school fence will be moved back and 
the route will be 3.5 metre wide between points A and B, between 3 metres 
and 4.3 metres wide between points B and C and 3 metres wide between 
points C and D. The proposal to upgrade the route to a bridleway is to allow 
cyclists, including pupils attending Castle Primary School, to cycle between 
the new The Meadows (K2) housing development and the pre-existing 
areas of Keynsham to the north. 
 

If you have any comments regarding the above proposals, please send 
them to Public Rights of Way, Lewis House, Manvers Street, Bath, 
BA1 1JG or prow@bathnes.gov.uk no later than 25th October 2017.  
If you wish to discuss the proposals please do not hesitate to contact 
me on 01225 477650. 
 

Graeme Stark       
Principal Officer: Public Rights of Way   
Bath and North East Somerset Council     
Date: 13/09/2017                      


